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Comments: NPS comments on SNF Lutsen Ski Area Expension Scoping notice

 

Hello - attached please find National Park Service comments on the potential expansion of the Lutsen Mountains

Ski Area in the Superior National Forest.  The North Country National Scenic Trail is co-located with the Superior

Hiking Trail in the project area and may be impacted by any changes.  Please work directly with Superintendent

Christopher Loudenschlager as details of the project are refined.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tokey Boswell

Chief, Planning &amp;amp; Compliance Division, NPS

DOI Regions 3, 4, and 5

office (primary): 402-661-1534

 

cell: 319-331-2144

 


